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Rosenberg Corey

From: katy drawhorn <kadoolian@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 4:11 PM
To: SHS Exhibits; Sen Courtney
Subject: Send a message now!

Dear Chair Gelser, Vice Chair Olsen, and Members of the Committee,  

I am a tenant who has rented in Portland for the past 10 years. I currently live in an apartment with a broken 
boiler. The heat doesn't work. I stay because I have been priced out of all the other rentals in town. Even 
without heat, my landlord raised the rent to pay for a sewer repair. I am luckier than many people in our 
community who have been pushed out due to the rising costs in housing. I belong in Oregon. I am a part of your 
community and my housing is not an option. We need to lift the ban on state-wide rent control. You must be 
accountable to your constituents. 

Thank you,  
Katy Drawhorn  


